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Thank you for attending Senator Samra Brouk's 5th Annual Youth

Mental Health Roundtable!
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Senator Samra Brouk would like to share her appreciation for those who participated in her

Fifth Annual Youth Mental Health Roundtable on Monday, May 19, 2025. Every year, this

roundtable draws our attention to the youth mental health crisis in our state and facilitates

conversations that can help us address it. 

Each year, we learn invaluable lessons from the lived experiences of our young people that

inform policy decisions in Albany. It’s important to note that this advocacy does not appear

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/samra-g-brouk


out of a vacuum–lifesaving resources like 988 and Daniel’s Law are built from the ground up,

with the voices and concerns of our community members. 

Thank you to everyone for joining us and sharing your thoughts and experiences at the

roundtable.


